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The SPAKE 2023-2024

Conestoga High School’s Student Newspaper

Published seven times a year, mailed directly to you for $25/year

Consistently recognized for excellence by the Columbia Scholastic Press Association, the
Pennsylvania School Press Association, the Pennsylvania Newspaper Association and the
National Scholastic Press Association

Named as one of the best student newspapers in the state by the Pennsylvania School Press
Association

Producer of 10 Pennsylvania Student Journalists of the Year as well as the 2009 and 2015

National Student Journalist of the Year, and the 2018 and 2019 national runners-up

Don’t miss out on what’s happening in and around the Tredyffrin/Easttown community!

Subscribe online at www.spoke.news/subscribe or fill out the form below and mail it to Conestoga

High School. Please mail a $25 check payable to Conestoga High School to complete your

subscription. In the memo line, indicate “The Spoke.”

The Spoke
Conestoga High School
200 Irish Road
Berwyn, PA 19312
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